
  
ERRATUM: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)SUPPLY OF HPE INFRASTRUCTURE, INCLUDING 
HPE HARDWARE MAINTENANCE AND SUPPORT. 

 

On page 5 of the RFP GPAA 02/2025, under Table 3-2: New Infrastructure for the Secondary Data 
Centre, please note the inclusion of the following sentence:  

“Ten of the existing servers have reached EOSL and therefore the GPAA request HPE to consider 
a buy-back option for the ten HPE BL660c Gen8 10Gb Fib CTO Blades that are being replaced.” 

 


